
 

 

28th May 2020 
 
Dear Parents of Young Explorers 
 
We look forward to seeing some of you on Monday 1st June. 
 
We have organised staffing for the pupils that registered on the survey that they were 
attending. We will not be accepting any other Young Explorers to start on 1st June. 
 
If you would like to change your mind for week beginning 8th June and register your child to 
attend you can do so by emailing the school office messages@loxwoodschool.com.  
 
This must be done by the Wednesday prior to the Monday you wish your child to attend. 
This system will continue each week, i.e. you can change your mind but we will only accept 
new children in on the Monday and we must have notification. 
 
We are unable to staff the classes safely with little or no notice. 
 
We really appreciate your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Ms Kitson 
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